
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
April 20, 2007 
 
 
LInda Gentille 
Peacemaker Productions 
88 Route 610 
Petersburg, New Jersey 08270 
 
 
 
Dear Ms. Gentille; 
 
On behalf of A Purrfect World, I would like to express our gratitude and also want 
to thank you so very much for your concert performance at our Holiday 
fundraiser.  Not only did it raise a tremendous amount of money at for A Purrfect 
World but it brought together a wonderful group of people and raised such a 
great awareness as to the importance of the work we do in the community. 
Everyone who attended was so incredibly touched and impressed by your 
performance and we sincerely hope that you will once again partner with us in 
the near future. 
 
Your talent and commitment to your work and to helping others is amazing. We 
thank you for helping us to create “A Purrfect World" and look forward to working 
with you again. 
 
 
 
 
Valerie Slamka 
Founder 
A Purrfect World 
www.apurrfectworld.org 
Email:  Val@apurrfectworld.org 
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